
Iraqi wheat debt 
 
The Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport References Committee is 
conducting an inquiry with the following terms of reference: 
 

Compensation arrangements for wheat growers after the writing off of the 
Iraqi wheat debt, with particular reference to: 

a) how decisions were made; and 
b) the impact on wheat growers. 

 
The Committee is required to report by 16 June 2005 and invites submissions as soon 
as possible. If you would like to lodge a submission to this inquiry please do so 
electronically at rrat.sen@aph.gov.au or by mail to: 
 
 Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and  

Transport References Committee 
 SG 62 

Parliament House 
Canberra 
ACT 2600 

 
If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to call the Committee secretariat 
on (02) 6277 3511. 
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